


been upgrades to the alarm systems. Safety emails signaling trouble areas are available. There is a 5 year
plan in motion to upgrade our fire alarm system year by y



blocks, delays, etc. A list needs to be made and there needs to be a hierarchy in the decision making for
the messages that get sent out. Dan: Siren was deactivated for now as it wasn’t communicating correctly
and sending out tornado warnings. Lisa: Need to be careful when using the RAVE system for non-
emergent messages because we don’t want our students to get over saturated with messages and start
ignoring all messages all together.

Also, should we have another Building/Floor Captain training before the Spring Semester? Sgt. Henry



